MINNESOTA STREET PHASE 1- ST. PAUL CONSTRUCTION UPDATES: Wweek of August 21,2023
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MINNESOTA STREET PHASE 1- ST. PAUL CONSTRUCTION UPDATES: Wweek of August 21,2023

Anticipated Construction Activities
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=! What's Happening?

o Veit & Company utility crews are installing storm sewer structures and piping at the Minnesota Street and 5th Street intersection and north to
approximately mid-block. (Between 5th Street and 6th Street).

o Veit & Company utility crews also installed watermain at the north side of the Minnesota Street and 6th Street intersection.
» Veit & Company utility crews are currently working on removing the existing concrete and bituminous road section at Minnesota Street between 4th
Street and 5th Street.

« Veit & Company street crews worked on temporary access on the project.

o Veit & Company street crews are working on grading and shaping Minnesota Street from 5th Street toward 6th Street in preparation for new
concrete street paving.

St Paul Lighting continued work at Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd and 4th Street for new street lights.

Several private utilities companies performed work on the project relocating their utility to allow for future project upgrades. These relocations are

o taking place at Minnesota Street between 5th Street and 6th Street.
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MINNESOTA STREET PHASE 1- ST. PAUL CONSTRUCTION UPDATES: Wweek of August 21,2023

TI—IIT What’s to Expect

« Veit & Company utility crews will complete the storm sewer installation at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 5th Street.

o Veit & Company utility crews will also install watermain at the NW quadrant of Minnesota Street and 6th Street

o Veit & Company street crew will start grading, shaping and placing class 5 aggregate at Minnesota Street between 5th Street and 6th Street.

« Veit & Company street crew will also grade, shape and place class 5 aggregate at the NW corner of the Minnesota Street and 6th Street intersection.
« St. Paul lighting will continue work at various locations at Minnesota Street between 5th Street and 6th Street.

« Private utility work will continue on the project at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 6th Street.

« Minnesota Street is closed to through traffic but will remain open to local business and parking ramps. Please see the updated detour plan for
changes in the coming week.

« Please understand that there may be times during deliveries of materials to the project and during construction activities that access may be
temporarily blocked. The contractor will make sure that these disruptions are infrequent and a very short duration. The contractor will also notify
businesses when these occurrences take place.

« We very much appreciate your patience during the construction of Minnesota Street we understand that construction can be an inconvenience.

For questions or concerns related to the Minnesota Street project, please contact Terry Campbell with Stantec at 507-512-9890. Terry is the on-
site construction representative and will be happy to assist you.
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